
 

 
March 16, 2020 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This serves as an official notice that Grimmway Schools, which includes both Grimmway 
Academy in Arvin, and Grimmway Academy in Shafter, will be closed to all students effective 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020, with a tentative reopening date of April 14, 2020.   
 
Families will be notified in the even there is a change in the date of school being reopened for 
students. 
 
Over that specified time period, school will only be open for the provision of a limited number 
of essential services.  
 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
   
 

 
Casey Yeazel 
 
Executive Director 
Grimmway Schools 
cyeazel@grimmwayschools.org 
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